Lunch Club June Report

On the 14th June, the lunch club met at the Teesdale Hotel Middleton in Teesdale. This was an evening meeting. The club sometimes meets in the evening, in the summer, as so many venues do not do lunches. We had not been to this venue before. The weather was beautiful and the drive there lovely. Nine people came and we were put in the dining room which was nice and quiet. There was a problem over starters and quite a long wait for the food despite us having ordered it in advance. Meal portions were large and not everyone could manage the excellent sweets .

We all had a pleasant meal and it was a lovely opportunity to meet everyone again and have a great chat.

Kate Keen